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To all our parents and children at Lionwood Infant and Nursery, 

It has been a busy couple of weeks for us as we have temporarily moved to Lionwood Junior School! We have 

been warmly welcomed by everyone and the children have enjoyed playing on different outside equipment and 

learning in a new classroom! 

Thank you all for your emails and messages of support over the last few weeks, they have meant so much to 

us and it has been wonderful to see what you have been learning at home. Next week will we launch our One-

note pages for each class.  This will allow children, teachers and parents share their learning and adventures 

on a safe collaborative space and post comments.  Homework will also be uploaded on here as well as on the 

website.  Please continue to email us at officelians@istnorfolk.co.uk for all enquiries and communication with 

school. 

Miss Kingsley and all the Lionwood Team 

Just a reminder that the Early Childhood 
and Family Service is here for all families 
with 0-5s in Norfolk. If you are struggling 
with any aspect of parenting life – wheth-
er it’s the mental effects of all the recent 

changes, you need some ideas for 
homes based activities, you are con-

cerned about your child’s development, 
or your family is having financial  

difficulties due to Covid-19, please get in 
touch. 

 

3 Steps to reducing eyestrain 

Children (and parents) may be 
spending more time in front of 

screens every day—here is 
some advice on how to reduce 
the negative impact of looking 

at a screen.  

SUPPORT FROM SCHOOL 
If you currently receive benefits-related Free School Meals, then packed lunches are available to collect from  

Lionwood Junior School every weekday between 12.15 and 1pm. 
Please email officelians@istnorfolk.co.uk if you would like school to contact you about any support you need. 

 
Please ensure that you have given the school office your email and mobile number in order to  

receive messages. 



HOME LEARNING 

Our home learning resources are available on the school website and are updated weekly.  

https://lionwoodinfant.co.uk/ 

Please continue to send us any words, pictures or photos that you would be willing to share on 
our website to Miss Finnie at officelians@istnorfolk.co.uk  

Please include “I am happy for this to be shared on the school website” with your email. 

TWITTER! 
       We have launched our Twitter page!  

Come and visit us  

@LionwoodInfant 

The aim of our page will be to keep you up to date 
with everything that is going on in school, on our 

website and hopefully sharing some of the fun 
youΩve been having at home. We will also be up-

loading links and videos we think you might enjoy 
or would be useful with your home learning.  

If you have a question you should still email us at  

officelians@istnorfolk.co.uk   

WATCH THIS SPACE FOR NEWS ON OUR NEW  

FACEBOOK PAGE! 

New free online courses for adults from the DFE 

The Department for Education have set up a website with free online and numeracy 
courses to build skills—particularly around improving skills needed for employment. 

Go to:  www.theskillstoolkit.campaign.org.uk 

RECORDING A MOMENT IN HISTORY  

As we all know, this lockdown is unprecedented and people in the future may struggle 

to understand what it was like to live through it.  People such as Samuel Pepys have  

given huge insight into an event by recording personal diaries at the time.  

We thought that some children might like to make a journal of this time ñincluding 

writings, drawing, photographs of some of the things that are happening ñqueuing in 

shops, taking daily walks, schools closing, increase in remote working, pollution  

decreasing as well as personal experiences.  This could be shared by other children later 

on, who wonõt be able to remember, or even future generations who did not experience 

it.  Whole families might like to contribute ñperhaps Grandparents could contribute 

photos or write/draw something for the journal.  

It would be something you can look back as a family and share memories of this time  

together.  It may be a way of processing some of the anxieties and sadness as well as the 

positive times.  


